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Catshill First School and Nursery - Christmas Workshop 

Thursday 28th November – 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
 

We would like to attend the Christmas Workshop and require the following tickets: 
 

Child’s name …………………………………………………………………………… Class ………………………………….. 
 

Number of tickets at £2.00 each ………..…….………. (All children attending need a ticket)    
 
 

To Parents & Carers 

On Thursday 28th November we are holding our Christmas Workshop for parents, carers 

and children during which we will make a variety of Christmas decorations. It will start at 

3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm.  

We will decorate our Christmas tree and make decorations to transform the school ready 

for our Christmas celebrations.  

At the end of term, all of these decorations will be sent home for you to use on your own 

tree. 

All children must be accompanied by an adult and younger siblings are welcome (you will 

need to purchase a ticket for them too). This workshop is not open to children who do not 

come to the school. 

To pay for resources we are charging £2 per child. To reserve your place on the workshop, 

please complete and return the slip below and make the appropriate payment on 

Payments 4 Schools by Thursday 21st November. 

Refreshments will be available.  

Our workshop is always hugely popular and successful and so this promises to be an 

equally fun-filled festive evening.  

Mrs Georgia Plant 
Head of School 
 

Catshill First School and Nursery 
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